

Tupton Hall School
Station New Road
Old Tupton
Chesterfield
S42 6LG
01246 863127
enquiries@tuptonhall.org.uk
www.tuptonhall.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr A J Knowles Executive Headteacher: Mr T Croft

March 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

GCSE Celebration Evening for Year 11 Students 2020 - 21

We would like to invite you and your child to our GCSE Celebration Evening on **Monday 28 March**. The event will start at 6.00 pm with drinks, light snacks and an opportunity to meet up with friends, staff and governors. We would ask that all our guests be seated in the Richard Smith Hall by 6.30 pm. GCSE certificates will then be presented to the students by staff and governors.

We would be delighted to see you at this evening, which will celebrate the achievements of our previous Year 11 students.

Please email your reply details to <u>reception@tuptonhall.org.uk</u> with a subject heading of **GCSE Presentation Evening**.

If you are unable to join us for this event, certificates will be available for collection <u>from Thursday 31 March</u>, between 9.00 am and 4.00 pm.

We hope you will be able to join us at this event.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Knowles Headteacher Mrs R Holland Assistant Head

KU. Holland



GCSE Celebration Evening – Monday 28 March 2022

Name of student:

We will be attending the GCSE Celebration Evening and the number of guests (including student) will be
Please complete the option that best describes your current situation
Sixth Form (Name of School and Subjects):
College (Name of College and Course):
Training/Apprenticeship (Name of Company and type of training/apprenticeship):
Employment (Name of Employer and type of work):
Employment (Name of Employer and type of Went).
Other (Please give details